

State of Mains Bangor State Hospital Banuor Dec. 7, 1952

Dr. Howard L. Kominsky 78 State St. Bangor, Maine

Re: William Berman

Dear Dr. Kominsky:

I response to your telephone call regarding William Berman who died at this hospital Feb. 5, 1960, I wish to advise that he was admitted to this hospital on July 8, 1919 and because of his severe mental condition it was impossible to get any information from him. We did learn that he was born in 1888 in Russia, but we do not have the names of his father or mother. We do know that he was single and that he was employed as a laborer. Our records fail to show any correspondence with anyone relative to him. In 1924 a Mrs. John Swelz of 36 Essex Street Street came to visit with him. On our visiting card are also the names of Freda Miller and Mrs. Share.

I am very sorry that I have no other information to give you, but I hope that what I have given you will help.

Sincerety yours,

Harold A. Pooler, M.D.

Superintendent

HA P/ecb